Dyer Ian

From:

Dyer Ian

Sent:

06 May 2014 11:31

To:

'Clarke, Julian'

Subject:

RE: Mickey Flynn's - Mill Road

Attachments:

Mickey Flynns 2.doc

Hello Julian,

I wrote back to you in response to your previous letter. I enclose that letter in case you did not receive it.

If you would like further pre-application advice I would need to charge you for it.

lan

lan A. Dyer Lead Highways Development Management Engineer

Highways Development Management Unit 5 Wellbrook Court Wellbrook Way Girton Cambridge CB3 0NA

01223 703596

From: Clarke, Julian [mailto:julian.clarke@tpa.uk.com]

Sent: 06 May 2014 10:19

To: Dyer Ian

Subject: Mickey Flynn's - Mill Road

Dear lan,

I would be very grateful for a moment of your time in respect of the above. Following receipt of a safety audit I wrote to you and would be grateful for your thoughts or views on my comments.

Regards,

Julian Clarke (julian.clarke@tpa.uk.com)
Director
Transport Planning Associates

01223 370135 07717 200141

Sheraton House Castle Park Cambridge CB3 0AX

www.tpa.uk.com





Bristol | Cambridge | Cardiff | London | Welwyn Garden City



Please think of the environment; don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.

Transport Planning Associates Registered in England and Wales: 3476060 Registered Address: Studio Four, 37 Broadwater Road, Welwyn Garden City, Hertfordshire, AL7 3AX

The information contained in this email is intended only for the person to which it is addressed and may contain confidential/privileged material. Any retransmission, dissemination, copying or use of this communication without prior permission of the addressee is strictly prohibited. Whilst Transport Planning Associates has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of viruses, we cannot accept liability for any damage which is sustained as a result of software viruses which may be contained in this email. Any attachments are opened at your own risk.